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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, we would like to
congratulate the Federated States of Micronesia on your 32nd anniversary of
independence on November 3.

The United States values deeply our strong partnership with the Federated
States of Micronesia under the Compact of Free Association. Our close
cooperation and engagement at the United Nations demonstrates our commitment
to shared democratic values and enhancing economic growth and development. We
recognize and appreciate the continued service of Micronesia’s citizens in
the U.S. Armed Forces.

The United States sends its best wishes to the people of the Federated States
of Micronesia as you celebrate this special day.
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